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TCA DISTRIBUTION ： 

                                                        

Document Nｏ．TXM－HFC－001 

October 9th 2018 
TDK Xiamen Co.,Ltd 
Ceramics Group 

NOTICE 

Firstly, Wish your company has a very successful business! Secondly, we want to say thank 

you for your warm help all the time. The manufacture of High voltage Feed through Ceramic 

capacitor [ TYPE: HFC-2L-3]  has been ended of life, The replacement of HFC-2L-3 is HFC-2L-6 

which has the same characteristics.  

We hope you know the changes which were put forward by our company, and expect to 

receive your sincere support and understanding. 

Best regards !  

                                   

1. OBJECT  

   HFC     TDK P#：ＨFC-2L-3 

2. DATE  

From Sep.2014   

3. CONSULTATION  

  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our employees.  

Thank you ! 


